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November CVH news 
 

  

Autumn is really here 
Temperatures are down, leaves have turned and 

many have been dropped baring bark skeletons. How 
appropriate to have had a celebration of hallowe’en 

at October’s pub evening event. Bonkers conkers and 
super soup helped celebrate this spooky event 

 

     

  

October 

Pilates classes have re 
started, providing a 
weekly stretch and 

reboot. 
 

     

Tuesday knit and natter?  

 



November 
Wednesday afternoon 
knitting with tea and 
cake has remained cast 
off since the summer. 
please contact me if you 
would like this to move 
to a Tuesday morning 
from 1015am. £2.50 each 

Murder mystery night on 
12th November. There is 
still time to buy a juror’s 
ticket for a light-hearted 
courtroom conundrum 

Games nights continue 
on Thursday evenings, 
7pm. 

Book club has been 
‘‘shelved’’ for now. 
 

  

     

please email bookings@carrshiledvillagehall.co.uk 
or call at sunnyside for £6 ticket and notify me of 

your menu choices. Susie. 
 

  



  

December 
Pub event will happen 
this month - but not on 
the last Saturday of the 
month, so watch this 
space 

Sunday 6th we are 
hosting a one-day craft 
fair, with local crafters, 
bacon rolls, tea and 
cakes. from 10 til 4. 

Village christmas dinner? 
well, why not! 
please contact me if you 
would be interested in a 
festive community get 
together! 
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